
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The State of Maine, Department of Defense, Veterans Emergency Management, Bureau 

of Maine Veteran’s Services is conducting a competitive bid process for the 2024 

Cemetery Expansion at Southern Maine Veteran’s Cemetery, 83 Stanley Road in 

Springvale, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at the Bureau of Real Estate 

Management, 111 Sewall Street, Cross State Office Building, 4th Floor, 77 State House 

Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-0077 at 2:00 p.m. August 23, 2024.  Construction will 

include excavation and backfill for installation of 4 columbarium niche walls, niches to 

be 21 columns by 5 rows, stormwater management system, paver walkways, and 

landscaping in Area F and earthwork preparation and regrading and installation of an 

irrigation system in Area B. The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of 

General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 
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